
This bill is vague and would allow the sexual exploitation of children and those underage. It removes the 

ability of parents to protect their children from grooming and sexual exploitation from predators and 

sexual deviants. This also allows for the murder of children in the womb and medical procedures 

without the approval for a minor without a guardian or parent.  It also leaves an open door for abortions 

with no limitations for individuals and those who have been sexually exploited. This bill will allow for a 

dramatic increase of sexual abuse of minors and unchecked abortion.  


